
 

 
 
 
 
27 February 2024 
 
 
Ohakune Ratepayers and Residents' Society Inc  
fyi-request-25589-da5281b4@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koutou Ohakune Ratepayers and Residents' Society Inc  
 
Thank you for your request of 1 February 2024 to Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities 
under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 
 

Please provide a copy of any ministerial briefings or emails to minister of housing 
regarding Teitei Drive since 1st November 2023. 

 
As at 1 February 2024, there are two documents within scope of your request which are 
being released to you: 
 

• AH 23 088 – Teitei Drive Ohakune development 
• Email from Lucy Ashby – Teitei Drive Development Update 

 
Some information from each document is being withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the Act to 
protect the privacy of natural persons. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of my decision 
on your request. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or Freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Please note that Kāinga Ora proactively releases its responses to official information 
requests where possible. Our response to your request may be published at 
https://kaingaora.govt.nz/publications/official-information-requests/, with your personal 
information removed.  
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 

 

Mark Fraser 
General Manager – Urban Development and Delivery 
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